Dear Ms. Sanders:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208

From: PSC - Public Information Officer Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 11:17 AM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Subject: FW: Possible L G and E Rate Hike

From: Jean Sanders[SMTP: REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 11:17:06 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer Subject: Possible L G and E Rate Hike

Auto forwarded by a Rule

PECEIVED

MAR 0 2 2010

PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

http://www.courier-journal.com/article/20103020301

Dear Sir or Madam

I find it distressingto read this morning's Courier Journal to find out about ANOTHER rate hike from L G and E. They just received one less than six months ago for the ice and wind storms now they want to gouge us even further? And isn't it ironic that this article happens to be posted on the same day as the one proposing that EOn wants to possibly sell L G and E?

People are struggling in this economy and it is a slap in the face to those of us who aren't as well off to be handed a gimme gimme from our utility company that seems to do nothing but have its hand out.

Sincerely, Jean Sanders Louisville Kentucky